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Measure Description: 
Requires residential care facilities to provide written notice to applicants for admission and to current residents 
upon request regarding services, types and level of care, potential for resident to be required to leave facility if 
facility can no longer meet resident's needs for care and services, possibility of resident not being permitted to 
return to facility if resident leaves facility for acute care and resident's right to appeal facility's decision to remove 
resident or to not permit resident to return after receiving acute care. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Department of Human Services (DHS) 
 
Analysis: 

The proposed legislation has been determined to have  

NO EXPENDITURE IMPACT  

on state or local government. 
 


